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Grant received from Science and Engineering Research Board (SSY/2023/000206) 

Government of India for organising an “International Conference On Emerging Technologies 

in Power Electronics for Green and Renewable Energy Systems (ICETPRS - 2023) organised 

by the Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering. 

 

We are happy to announce that the Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering, 

Bharath Institute of Higher Education and Research has received resounding appreciation 

from our Honourable Chairman, Dr. S. Jagathrakshagan sir for securing a prestigious grant 

from the Science and Engineering Research Board (SERB) for successfully organising an 

International Conference On Emerging Technologies in Power Electronics for Green 

and Renewable Energy Systems (ICETPRS - 2023) convened by Dr. S. Lakshmi, 

Associate Professor/Department of EEE. This acknowledgment highlights not only the 

significance of the grant but also the commitment and dedication of our team towards 

advancing research and knowledge exchange on a global scale.  

We extend our sincere gratitude to SERB for their unwavering support and recognition 

of our organization's efforts. This grant not only validates our mission but also 

empowers us to make a meaningful impact on the global research community. The 

acquisition of the SERB grant for organizing an International Conference is a testament 

to the exceptional quality of research and commitment to academic excellence exhibited 

by Bharath Institute of Higher Education and Research. This is a significant milestone 

that reflects our dedication to fostering innovation.  


